
Emmie T
Leila W

Farrell S
Sienna-Rose T

Ebony H
Hasnain AC

Hope C
Eva-Rose S

Isla W
Henry W
Charlie H
Daniel O 

FRIDAY NEWS
The off icial  newsletter  of  St  James CE Primary School

2 2 N D
M A R C H

  2 0 2 4

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

STARS OF THE WEEK
Class 1 - Betty R
Class 2 - Ava K
Class 3 - Daniel O
Class 4 - Arianna D
Class 5 - Freddie B
Class 6 - Elisabeth C
Class 7 - Anna D
Class 8 - Hasnain AC
Class 9 - Atlanta C
Class 10 - Luke B
Class 11 - Loveth I

GOLD SCROLL

CHRISTIAN VALUE
Our Christian value this half term is

Forgiveness. 
BIBLE QUOTE OF THE WEEK

Be kind to one another, tenderhearted,
forgiving one another, as God in Christ

forgave you.  Ephesians 4:32

Thank you to all of our parents who came to this week’s
reading breakfast. Again, it was great to see parents in
school, especially in the classroom, celebrating reading.
A quick reminder that our final reading breakfast is on
Monday for Class 6.

READING BREAKFASTS

Another big thank you for all of your donations of Easter
eggs and chocolate for our Easter bingo events on
Thursday. They will help make some great prizes. 
Letters have gone out with more information about the
purchasing of bingo tickets, our easter colouring
competition and other Easter raffles. 

Also, in the run-up to Easter, the children will take part in
many activities to celebrate the Easter story. Look out for
our posts on social media.

As always, thank you for your continued support!

CHOCOLATE DONATIONS



"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

OUR TARGET IS  96%

Green: 100% - 95%
Yellow: 94.9% - 90%

Red: Below 90% 

THINGS COMING UP
Thursday 28th March - Easter Bingo in classes.
Thursday 28th March - School closes for Easter.
Monday 15th April - School Re-opens for the summer term.

@stjamesfarnworth

YEAR 3 & 4 DODGEBALL
COMPETITION

Check out our dodgeball team!!!
This week, some of our year 3s and 4s took part in a
dodgeball competition against other schools across
Farnworth. They all tried hard and enjoyed themselves.
As usual, they were a credit to the school with their
behaviour and determination. Well done!






